Agenda 12. g

F+OC 28/11/22

Milly Southworth

From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 November 2022 13:38

To: 'Milly Southworth'

Subject: FW: Offer of a free CYBER SECURITY Presentation

Kind regards,

Danielle

Danielle Argrave

Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165 e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD



f

From: chris.still44@gmail.com <chris.still44@gmail.com>

Sent: 18 November 2022 12:25

To: cllr.john.tivnan@cornwall.gov.uk; Milly Southworth <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Offer of a free CYBER SECURITY Presentation

Hi Milly and John,

This may be something that we could consider for a meeting next year.

Kind regards

Chris

From: HARRISON Mick 31015 < Mick. HARRISON@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk>

Sent: 18 November 2022 11:23

Subject: Offer of a free CYBER SECURITY Presentation

Dear All -

Some of you will be aware that in the past I delivered talks to community groups, businesses and local Cllrs about the work of the Devon and Cornwall Police and Crime Commissioner and Policing in general down here in the far South West.

Recently I moved onto a new role and I am now one of two DEVON AND CORNWALL POLICE, CYBER PROTECT OFFICERS.

Our role involves my colleague and I talking to businesses, charities and community groups about CYBER SECURITY. Raising general awareness concerning phishing emails, bogus websites and telephone scams

etc, and promoting the many preventative measures that are available to individuals and organisations, to help protect them from becoming a victim of CYBER CRIME.

Such community engagement also allows us to listen to communities and better understand their concerns around these ever changing threats.

There is no charge for our attendance or presentation.

If you are aware of any groups in your area they may benefit from one of our presentations please feel free to pass this offer on to them. We are now taking bookings for next year.

To arrange a talk please contact us at - cyberprotect@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk

Regards

Mick HARRISON
Cyber Protect Officer
Devon and Cornwall Police

This e-mail is intended for the named recipient(s) only and may contain privileged information, which is protected in law. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender to advise them and delete this e-mail. Unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited.

E-mail should not be regarded as a secure means of communication, we take all reasonable steps to ensure that e-mails are protected from malware, but cannot accept liability for any loss or damage, howsoever arising, as a result of their transmission to the recipients' computer or network.

For more information, or to contact us, please visit us at www.devon-cornwall.police.uk or www.devon-cornwall.police.uk or e-uk or <